What we have been leamlng about...
15t September to 19" September 2025



This week we have been continuing to settle into Nursery routines

and begin to experiment with new thlngs we have not tried before!







=N

e s, i

We've started to explore all sorts of different play using our senses and
talking about what we can see, hear or feel.







We've started experimenting with our own ideas and beglnning to explore new things we can

do with resources. What did you notice when you tried a new thlng?







We have been making our fingers strong with Dough Disco. Strong fingers help us to develop our pencil grip and help with many pre-writing
skills. Take a look on Seesaw for some Dough disco activities you can do at home with your families. The more you practice the stronger
your fingers will be!




What a great start to our learning journey
in Nursery!

I wonder where our learning will take us
next week?

Don’t forget to pick up your Seesaw
passwords from Miss Min next week so that
you can continue the fun learning at home
and share our new songs and stories with
your families!




